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From: Karen Richardson-Sandell 
Sent: 03 March 2024 14:34
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel

 

Good Afternoon!  
 
 
This email is regarding the Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, Ilfracombe EX34 9SR and their attempt to update their current licence.  
 
Application reference: 057749 
 
My family and I have been using the hotel for many many years and I believe the hotel is an asset to the community and provides good trade 
for other local businesses. We have read their notice displayed outside the hotel and fully understand what they intend to do. The changes are 
an extremely positive thing and in my opinion are a good idea.  
 
As someone who lives locally to the hotel I have never heard any complaints about noise levels from the hotel or the wedding venue and 
think they genuinely keep to a respectful noise level, that does not negatively effect the local community.  
 
The hotel have made many changes to over the years to keep locals happy with the way that they run. Therefore I think they would never 
make any changes to the business that would be detrimental to the community. 
 
 
Kind regards ,  
 
Karen Richardson-Sandell 

Hillside View EX34 0BD 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


